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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



10th June 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
Nursery Closure – Friday 28th June 
We will be holding our Fun Day on the afternoon of Friday 28th June, and as a result, the Kiddiwinkles and Afternoon Nursery will be closed for the afternoon children on this day.   You will be able to bring your child to the fair, it starts at 1.30pm.

Nursery Closure –Tuesday 2nd July 
The children in morning nursery will be going on a trip on Tuesday 2nd July.  Unfortunately as this is an all day visit, the nursery will be closed for the afternoon children on this day.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact school.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.
Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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